
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager 

 

Date:  October 9, 2020 

 

Subject: O-42-20:  Emergency Medical Services  

 

 

This ordinance modifies the Annapolis Emergency Medical Services program by adding 

provisions for “treatment” in addition to “transport” of patients.  Currently, the program 

addresses only ambulance transport in Code Section 6.28.020 – Financial arrangements.  The 

proposed change will allow billing for treatment if the patient isn’t transported.   

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager 


